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                                           STAFF BIRTHDAYS THIS AND NEXT WEEK: 

Greg Volger; Mar. 9th, Xose Pascua; Mar. 11th, Bea Shelby; Mar. 11th, Mar. 15th, 

Caroline Karoczkai 
 
STAFF AND STUDENTS: 

      
1. SENIOR ADS: Last chance to pay and submit is this Friday, March 

11th, for the discounted half page ads. Directions and forms are 
available from senior English teachers or outside Room 513 ~Ms. 
Lecren 
 

2. It’s that time of year again! Please ask your parents to donate to U-
Touch, our charity that funds tuition for students in Uganda. Our 
sponsored students will not be able to go to school or have a chance 
at an education without your help, so please take your envelope 
home and ask your parents to donate. Thank you!! 
 

 

3. Art Enthusiasts:  If anyone has any questions regarding the Senior 
Art Studio or AP Art program, stop by my room today, Wednesday, 
3/9 at lunch. Bring an example of your best work, and time 
permitting, I can provide some feedback or schedule another time to 
do so, if you would like. ~ Ms. Shamrock  

 
4. Thanks to all the people who donated or tried to donate blood at the 

Blood Drive. Your efforts and blood are really appreciated! Winners 
of the prizes will be announced soon.  
 

5. REMINDER TO PARENTS staff parking is for STAFF ONLY.  It is 
not a drop-off or pick-up location.  Please drop-off and pick-up at the 
3 min. parking on Nautilus. 

 
6.  PLEASE REMEMBER Nurse’s Office is CLOSED 5TH period.  If you 

are not feeling well please come to the Nurse’s office at lunch time 
or 6th period.  Thank you. 

 
7. The first five students who correctly answer the following question 

about the number pi get to throw a pie at a teacher on Mon 3/14 at 
lunch in the quad. Submit you answer to Mrs. Vu, room 905. 
 



"What five-digit string occurs at position 8,301 counting from 
the first digit after the decimal point? The 3. is not counted"  

 

8. A few forward looking dates...  

 March16: Student Senate Period 4 in room 803  

 April 8: Senior Faculty Basketball Game Period 5 $3 tickets pre-sale, $5 
day of 

 
9. Coming soon!  Are you a fan of acapella music?  Did you like Pitch 

Perfect?  LJHS Theatre Department is happy to host a special event, 
just for you. 

 
Come see the award winning acapella group from Washington 
University - Mosaic Whispers.  This group features LJHS Alumnus, 
Nathan Wetter.  Nathan graduated last year and in currently on tour 
with this music group. 

 
One night performance only, Monday, March 14th, at 6:30 pm in the 
Parker Auditorium.  This is a FREE event, but there is a suggested 
donation to support the theatre department and the upcoming 
musical production of THE TOXIC AVENGER. 

 
Come - Monday night, March 14th at 6:30pm.  It's gonna be  
Aca-mazing! 
 

10. Congratulations to ALL of our Viking Sports teams!!!! You all are 
FABULOUS and we love and support you! GO VIKINGS!!!  

 
11. TALENT  SHOW CHANGE!! 

 
The date of the annual La Jolla High Talent Show has been changed 
to Saturday, May 21st at 7 p.m.   It will be held in Parker 
Auditorium.   Auditions are still ongoing for the show.  If you have a 
special talent and want to share it, please sign up for an audition 
time at room 801, with Mrs. Henderson or Shyah Preis.   We are 
looking for instrumentalists, dancers, bands, dramatic acts, and more 
 
 

12.  LJHS Students it is time to Grab Life By The... Dodgeball!!! Yeah, 
you’ve seen the movie, but you still can’t dodge a wrench … no 
problem.   



 
Join our ASB Lunchtime Social Dodgeball Tournament and you’ll 
perfect the thunder bolt and boomerang in no time. This is more fun 
than than what you remember from 3rd grade. Remember the 4 D's: 
Dodge, Duck, Dive, and... Dodge … oh yeah!!! 
 
Rules 

 Single elimination (3/16- 3/25)  

 Games played every lunch period in the big gym- there are 2 divisions (boys 
& girls).   

 Winning teams receive a pizza party for their team when we return from 
Spring Break. 

 Teams are made comprised of 5 players and we recommend that no teams 
have no more than 7 players to be considered a team.  

 All players must sign up together and forms are due at the end of lunch 3/15 
in room 803. 

There is a team registration permission slip ONLINE  @ LJHS ASB for this activity. 
Or come by room 803 for the non-internet savvy player / team.  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 


